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Wednesday 24th January, 2024 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Hares class 
 
Update on teaching arrangements for Hares, from 1st February 
 
As you know, the current teaching arrangement for Hares class is a job share between Mrs Purvis 
and Miss Rich, with Mrs Walsh supporting on Fridays. 
 
From 1st February Mrs Jo. Morris will be in place as the full-time class teacher for Hares.  You may 
already know Mrs Morris as a member of the Year 6 team, or as a parent of the school. She is 
also a fully qualified primary teacher. 
 
Miss Rich will move to dedicating her time fully to SENCo and Mrs Purvis to her role as Deputy 
Principal of an expanding school.  They both remain dedicated members of the NRA team. 
 
Mrs Morris’s transition to Hares class teacher is currently taking place.  She is regularly spending 
time in class with Mrs Purvis, who will also be on hand to make sure that this transition is smooth 
and supportive of the children’s needs. 
 
Mrs Morris joins a strong team, with Miss Sizeland, Mrs Gathercole and Mrs Walsh continuing to 
support your children.  She is very much looking forward to being their class teacher. 
 
I would like to express my gratitude to Miss Rich and Mrs Purvis for their hard work and the 
support that they have given to our Year 3 children thus far. 
 
If you have any questions, or concerns, please speak to Mrs Purvis in the first instance, or arrange 
a suitable appointment with me, via the academy office. 
 
With best wishes 

 

 
Mrs Julia Miles 
Principal  
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